
Announcements  

Tuesday, January 3, 2023 

A Day  

Good Morning Arrowhead!  

 
 
 
Students, please remember that if you need to leave during the school day, 
you will need to bring a note or direct your parent to call the office before 
7:20 am.  You will be given a pass to leave at the indicated time. 
 
 
 
Are you interested in technology and helping others? Join the new service 
organization, the Student Technology Leaders. Meet for a snack and to 
learn more during your lunch hours: Feb. 1 at South Campus in South Lab 
A, and Feb. 2 at North Campus in North Lab B. Listen for announcements 
and see posters and signage for more information.  
 
 
 
Attention, there is a new procedure in place for the health room.  You must 
check in with your teacher and get a pass prior to coming to the health 
room.  This includes during passing time.   
 
 
 
Are you missing a sweatshirt, lunch box or water bottle?  Make sure to 
check the lost and found table near the front office if you are.  All unclaimed 
items will be donated to a local charity at the end of the semester! 
 
 
 

 
 
 


